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APPOINTMENT OF CORPORATE DEVELOPMENT MANAGER 

 
   

 
Birimian Limited (ASX: BGS; Birimian or the Company) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr 
Mark Hepburn as Corporate Development Manager. Mr Hepburn will be responsible for development 
of Birimian’s external stakeholder relationships, focusing on shareholders and the institutional 
investment community. He has more than 28 years’ experience in global financial capital markets, 
including roles in International Futures and Commodities Markets, project funding, Head of Institutional 
Dealing Desks for multinational stockbrokers, corporate development and Managing Director of an 
independent corporate advisory firm. In recent times, Mr Hepburn’s career has been firmly focused on 
the resource sector with ASX listed explorers and producers. 

 

 
Greg Walker 
Executive Director and CEO  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


